
Be part of a lasting legacy 

At the 

Corydon skatepark 

Buy a brick 

Have a brick engraved for inclusion at the new 

CORYDON SKATEPARK-honor family, friends, loved ones, pets, and  

organizations, favorite cause or in memoriam for a special person. 

YOUR SUPPORT IS NEEDED TO HELP FUND THE CORYDON SKATEPARK TO BE  

LOCATED AT THE FORMER GERDON AUTO PROPERTY, ON CHESTNUT STREET, 
ALONG LITTLE INDIAN CREEK. 

Please check the appropriate box: 
 Standard brick 4” x 8” engraved with up to two lines  $150 

 (18 characters per line including punctuation and spacing) 

 Standard brick 4” x 8” engraved with three lines $250 

 (18 characters per line including punctuation and spacing) 

 

Square brick 8” x 8” engraved with up to four lines  $500 

 (18 characters per line including punctuation and spacing) 

 

• Brick color will vary and placement will be determined by the Town of Corydon. 

• Logo’s and clip art will result in additional fees to the purchaser and are determined on an 
order by order basis.  

Please complete additional information on the reverse side. 

Make checks/money orders payable to:   

Harrison County Community Foundation 

The Harrison County Community Foundation, a 501 C3 not-for-profit organization, is serving as the fiscal agent for the Corydon Skatepark Project.  Bricks for 
the skatepark may be tax deductible, less the actual cost of the brick and engraving, as a charitable contribution.  

The  Town of Corydon has committed that all contributions will specifically be spent on the  Corydon Skatepark Project; property preparations; park green-
space and parking spaces; and its perpetual maintenance and care, as determined by the Town of Corydon.   

Submit order forms and payments to: 

Chamber of Commerce of Harrison County 

Lisa Long, llong@harrisonchamber.org/812-738-0120 

213 North Capitol Avenue; Corydon, IN  47112 



ABOUT THE CORYDON SKATEPARK 

 
Gary Graves and Sam Miller have been local skateboarders in Corydon, Indiana for nearly 2 decades, have been residents 
of Harrison County for 32 years and have an excellent understanding on why Corydon needs a skatepark.  Leading a grass-
roots effort, Gary and Sam contacted the Town of Corydon to discuss their ideas for a skatepark in Downtown Corydon. 
 

The Town of Corydon, looking for opportunities to redevelop the former Gerdon Auto Property, agreed to donate the 
property and hire a consultant to help design the park.  Hunger Skateparks designed a 8,000 square foot skatepark that 
features a multi-pocketed bowl and a long, tiered flow/street section. The design was inspired by comments from 153 
non-skater/rider community members and parents in a community survey, public input meetings, and by 99 local skate-
park advocates leading the charge who currently have to travel outside Harrison County to skate. The skatepark site 
straddles the Little Indian Creek and expands the adjacent public park that includes a new pedestrian bridge, soft scape 
interactive playground, a recently restored WPA community building and a walking loop trail.  
 

Comments shared in the community survey include: 
 

•This skatepark will be an outlet for so many people, it will be a safe space to many. In a small town like this, everyone deserves a safe space. We've got 
coffee shops, regular parks, movie theatres, (and) hotels. It's time to provide an outlet for creative kids, adults, etc. 
 

•It would give and create opportunities for kids or anyone interested in the sport to practice improving skills in a safe, sanctioned area where there’s positive 
vibes and support from local skaters around. 
 

•This skatepark will give the local community a place to go and practice skating in a safe and designated area. No more liabilities and skaters skating on city 
and private property. A safe place for people to skate is very important. 
 

•We live right across the bridge in Meade County (and do) not have a skate park. Right now we have to drive an hour or more for my son to ride and it 
would be amazing to have one this close! 

 

•This has been a long time coming! The youth of the city need more outlets. 
 

•This is important to me because BMX and action sports are such a big deal in my life; it has helped me when I struggle with anxiety and stress. Also, it 
would be so beneficial for the community to come together! 
 

•Me and my friends don't have a really good skatepark within 1 hour of us; this would make it so much easier to go for longer. 
 

•Thank you for considering a skatepark. I go to many skateparks and am always pleasantly surprised at the camaraderie and diversity of the people who use 
the park. Parks draw (people) from around the region like myself who will no doubt spend money at other places like restaurants and shops. 
Hunger’s approach to park designing and building involves a high level of collaboration in order to develop projects unique to the community it will 
serve. Hunger Skateparks highest aim is not to build parks that few have the ability to enjoy, but to create balanced and creative parks that inspire a 
large audience.  A successful park is a well-used park.   For more information on Hunger Skateparks visit them online at www.hungerskateparks.com.   
 

Questions regarding the skatepark project and fundraising may be directed to Lisa Long, Chamber of Commerce of Harrison County, at (812) 738-0120 or 
llong@harrisonchamber.org.   
 

Purchaser’s Name (Please print):  _____________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:  _______________________________  Email Address:  ______________________________  

Please enter text, for each line, to be engraved on your brick.  Leave an empty box for each space and include punctuation.  Brick sizes 

and pricing on reverse.  For prices on adding logos or clipart (Available on 8” x 8” brick only) contact Lisa Long at 

llong@harrisonchamber.org or (812) 738-0120. 

                  

                  

                  

                  

The Harrison County Community Foundation, a 501 C3 not-for-profit organization, is serving 
as the fiscal agent for the Corydon Skatepark Project.  Bricks for the skatepark may be tax 
deductible, less the actual cost of the brick and engraving, as a charitable contribution.  

The  Town of Corydon has committed that all contributions will specifically be spent on the  
Corydon Skatepark Project; property preparations; park greenspace and parking spaces; and 
its perpetual maintenance and care, as determined by the Town of Corydon.   


